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CURRICULUM CORNER 

P R I N C I P A L ’ S  M E S S A G E  

Dear St Kevin’s families, 

Yesterday, Mrs Lewis presented our Term 3 parent 
education session on the STEM learning at St Kevin’s. 
The parents were provided with input and then were 
able to work alongside students on their coding tasks. 
This term students from Kindergarten to Year 2 are 
learning to code.  Coding helps children visualise 
abstract concepts, lets them apply math to real-world 
situations, and makes math fun and creative! Thank 
you, Mrs. Lewis! 

Thank you to all our teachers who are developing our 
students as thinkers and learners of the 21st century.  

Go down deep enough into anything and you will 
find mathematics.  ~Dean Schlicter 

Enjoy the week ahead, 

Lorraine Vincent – Principal 

 

 

 

 

Open Classrooms 
This is a real opportunity to engage with your 
child’s learning - come and visit your child’s 
classroom on Monday 23 September, from 2pm. 

 

Netball Gala Day (Year 3-6) 
A reminder to year 3-6 parents to complete the 
online permission form next week’s Netball Gala 
Days https://forms.gle/CCQJFovFU1WqoXNs7 

Please ensure that your child is organized for the 
day by ensuring they have a water bottle, food, 
sunscreen and an activity to do between games. 

Year 3 & 4 Tuesday 24th September 

Year 5 & 6 Thursday 26th September 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

23 Sept Open Classrooms 2pm 

24 Sept Netball Gala day – Year 3 
and Year 4 

26 Sept Netball Gala Day – Year 5 
and Year 6 

27 Sept School DISCO 

 Last day Term 3 

14 Oct First day Term 4 

 

 

http://www.skdydbb.catholic.edu.au/
https://forms.gle/CCQJFovFU1WqoXNs7


 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        
 

 
 

 
  

Night of the Notables 
This term year 6 embarked on an exciting research 
project which they have worked tirelessly on.  
This has culminated to an evening event full of 
Notable People which will be presented this 
evening.  
We wish them all the best this evening. 
We look forward to seeing the pictures on our 
Facebook page. 
   

                    
Religious Education 

Family Mass Term 4  

Please save the date for our final Family Mass for 
2019. 

Kindergarten will lead us in this Mass while we also 
welcome our Kindergartens for 2020. 

Saturday 16th November @ 6pm      

       
Mission Month 

Pull up your socks this October and sock it to 
poverty! 

Socktober is an initiative of Catholic Mission and one 
way which our school can fundraise and engage in 
advocacy and formation activities for Catholic 
Mission during World Mission Month in October. 

Please watch this space for our term 4 initiatives. 
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Parents & Friends 
Walk-a-thon Reminder… 
Please remember to return your fundraising 
envelopes by next Friday 27th Sept. Our goal is to 
raise $5,000 towards new technology for our 
children to use in the classroom, this is as little as 
$30 per child for us all to come together to achieve!   

School DISCO 
Friday 27th September (last day of term) 
6pm in the Hall 
Tickets can be purchased via Qkr! 
$5 per child – includes a sausage sizzle + bottle 
of water. Additional drinks, ice-creams and glo 
items will be available to purchase on the 
night. Please note parents do not need to 
purchase a ticket to attend, however all 
children must be accompanied by an adult for 
the entirety of the evening – no kiss ‘n drops! 

Canteen 
The canteen is open for lunch every  
Monday / Thursday / Friday 

Note: The canteen is not open at recess 

We are always on the look-out for volunteers to 
help in the canteen … if you can spare an hour 
or two on a Mon / Thurs or Fri please contact 
Phayla on 0404 028 927 or 
phayla1974@gmail.com 

Uniform Shop  
Opening times: 

Tues 8:45am – 9am / Thurs 3pm – 3:30pm 

 Click here for the Summer Uniform price list.  

 

https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fyear7historygr.edublogs.org%2Ffiles%2F2009%2F08%2FBHHS-clipart-1cjz7ho.jpg&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fyear7historygr.edublogs.org%2Fnight-of-notables-details%2F&docid=HzkD2Swj3j3v_M&tbnid=qbEDJAhZCrypcM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwiYi8X6gtzkAhWS6nMBHRlbD9MQMwh3KCwwLA..i&w=3188&h=3606&safe=strict&bih=813&biw=1708&q=night%20of%20the%20notables&ved=0ahUKEwiYi8X6gtzkAhWS6nMBHRlbD9MQMwh3KCwwLA&iact=mrc&uact=8
mailto:phayla1974@gmail.com
https://www.skdydbb.catholic.edu.au/news-events/notes/


 

 

 

 

 

Library News 
Scholastic Book Club  

This term’s scholastic book club orders have been distributed to children’s classrooms today. 

Overdue Library Books  

There are a number of students who have overdue books. Please have a good look around your home and 
return them to our school library as soon as possible. Overdue notes will be sent home tomorrow. If you 
are unable to locate the book/s at home, then please sign the slip and return it to the library. I will then 
have a look on our shelves. Thank you for your support. 

Read with Me 

Congratulations to Kate and Denzel in Year 4 for reading 100 nights. Fantastic Reading! 

Angie Debien / Teacher Librarian 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website: www.ooshnb.com.au / Centre No: 0425219953 or Office: 9984 8089 
Email: deewhy@ooshnb.com.au 

 

Week 9 News 

Our program next week is looking as busy as ever, with lots of fun things to suit everyone’s interests. With 
lots of Central American countries’ independence days next week, we’ll be taking a look at some different 
craft and cooking activities. Heading into the last few weeks of the term, we’ll also aim to have many of 
their favourite activities from across term 3, from science to cooking, games to painting.  

Our self-directed homework club at OOSH will continue this year and we provide materials the kids will 
need to get a head start on their homework before heading home! If you would like your children to do 
their homework, please encourage them to bring it down for homework club, or, any day that they are 
here.  

If you have any suggestions or feedback for the rest of this term, please let us know – we are always happy 
to hear the voices of the school and community!  

The team at St Kevin’s Kids Club!   
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MARY POPPINS – STAGE ARTZ CHARITY MUSICAL 2019 

Each year, the Stage Artz Theatre Company and Stage Artz Performing Arts School combine to 
stage a musical production to raise money for The Children's Hospital at Westmead. Performance 
and booking details are below. Please come along and help us raise money for the beautiful kids 
at Westmead Hospital. If you’re lucky, you might even see some beautiful St Kevin’s faces in the 
cast!! ☺☺ 

 
 
  



 

PHOTOGRAPHY COMPETITION - YOUR CHANCE TO WIN AN IPAD  
& OTHER GREAT PRIZES! 

An exciting national photography competition is providing primary and high school students 
the opportunity to express themselves creatively through the exciting medium of 

photography. Endorsed by NSW Health and Healthy Kids Association, the competition 
invites students to submit photos that express their interpretation of the theme "Healthy Life, 
Healthy You". There are heaps of prizes on offer, as well as the chance to feature in a photo 

exhibition. Each winning entrant in the Primary School Category will also win a healthy 
school canteen prize for the school. So, grab your cameras and start shooting! You can find 

out more about the competition, the entry requirements and prizes on offer at: 
yourhealthlinkphotocomp.com.au. Entries close on 13th October 2019. There is also a 

special prize category sponsored by Healthy Kids Association that encourages children to 
take a photo that best captures the idea of eating the rainbow. Winners of this special 

category will take home their very own iPad!" 

Find out more about the competition at: 

yourhealthlinkphotocomp.com.au 

 

 

 
 

https://healthykids.cmail20.com/t/r-l-jdviryk-uhihkyjdly-h/


 

 

 
 

 


